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Saturday, October 31 
Happy Holidays: Halloween 
All day on Instagram - Tag @GCC_ISO! 

 
 

 
 
 

Halloween falls on October 31 because the ancient Gaelic fall harvest festival of 
Samhain occurred on this day. It was believed that the boundary between this 
world and the next became especially thin on Halloween night (or All Hallow’s 
Eve), enabling living people to connect with the dead. Today, Halloween in 
the US is celebrated by dressing up in costume and taking the kids “trick or 
treating” for candy in the neighborhood. Show us how you’re celebrating by 
tagging us on Instagram @GCC_ISO!  
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